
SAVE THE DATE
The 1st University of Maryland 
NFPA Fire & Life Safety  
Ecosystem Symposium 
Presented by the Department of Fire Protection Engineering

This exciting new symposium will be the first of its kind to bring 

together a multi-disciplinary group of participants to learn  

about the NFPA Fire & Life Safety Ecosystem and explore its 

application to address contemporary fire safety challenges.

Who should attend: researchers, academics, risk managers, 

code officials, engineers, architects, fire service, public policy 

decision makers, urban planners.

Why attend: interact with leading professionals to appreciate 

the benefits of applying the NFPA Fire & Life Safety Ecosystem 

and understand the multi-disciplinary nature of providing an 

effective fire safety program in a building or community. 

For more information, including sponsorship opportunities,  
please email ecosymposium@umd.edu

September 28-29, 2022 
The Hotel in College Park, MD


